
From: Rohde, Bridget
To: Gary Cohen
Cc: Cassidy Waskowicz; Sarah Zuckerman; Sarah Knaus
Subject: FW: Follow up to your letter re: Gene park"s interview
Date: Monday, November 15, 2010 4:07:51 PM

For ease of reference, both of the portions I refer to below are in the first transmission you sent us –
2010-05-18 Dixie Noonan interview of Gene Park, Part 1.WMA.
 
The portion regarding his current business is at approximately 27:27 – 30:07 minutes.
 
The portion regarding his friend buying a house is at approximately 39:56 – 43:05 minutes.
 
Please call if you have any questions or wish to discuss.
 
Best,
Bridget
 
From: Rohde, Bridget 
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 3:54 PM
To: 'gcohen@fcic.gov'
Cc: 'cwaskowicz@fcic.gov'; 'szuckerman@fcic.gov'; 'sknaus@fcic.gov'
Subject: Follow up to your letter re: Gene park's interview
 
Dear Mr. Cohen:
 
Thank you for providing us with an electronic copy of Mr. Park’s interview.  With respect to portions of
the interview that should be kept confidential, we specifically seek confidentiality regarding the portion
about Mr. Park’s current business and the portion containing details regarding his interaction with a
friend who was obtaining a mortgage.  With respect to the later, in the unlikely event that you would
seek to make some reference to that discussion, we would appreciate the most barebones reference to
that discussion as possible, certainly not to exceed any reference made to it in The Big Short.
 
We ask that we be permitted to see any statements attributed to Mr. Park in draft form before your
report is finalized.
 
Respectfully,
Bridget Rohde
 
Bridget Rohde | Member
Mintz, Levin, Cohn, Ferris, Glovsky and Popeo, P.C.
666 Third Avenue | New York, NY 10017
Direct: (212) 692-6883 | Fax: (212) 983-3115
E-mail: BMRohde@mintz.com
Web: www.mintz.com

 

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE

In compliance with IRS requirements, we inform you that any U.S. tax
advice contained in this communication is not intended or written to be
used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding tax penalties or
in connection with marketing or promotional materials.
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STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY:
The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments
to this message are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s)
and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not
the intended recipient, or the person responsible for delivering the
e-mail to the intended recipient, be advised you have received this
message in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing,
or copying is strictly prohibited. Please notify Mintz, Levin, Cohn,
Ferris, Glovsky and Popeo immediately at either (617) 542-6000 or at
DirectorofIT@Mintz.com, and destroy all  copies of this message and any
attachments. You will be reimbursed for reasonable costs incurred in
notifying us.


